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CDC's Injury Center moves to a new campus
Earlier this month, the National Center for Injury Prevention and Control (NCIPC) recently moved into a newly constructed building on the CDC Chamblee Campus (Building 106).

The move co-locates NCIPC with the National Center for Environmental Health (NCEH) and the Coordinating Center for Environmental Health and Injury Prevention (CCEHIP). Change in location affords us room to grow, both physically and professionally, as we continue advancing science and programs in new and exciting ways.

Our primary mailing address will remain the same; however please note that our mail stop locations have changed:

4770 Buford Highway NE

Atlanta, GA 30341-3717

New Mail Stops:

F-64   Coordinating Center for Environmental Health and Injury Prevention (CCEHIP)

          Division of Violence Prevention

F-63   Office of the Director (including the Associate Director of Science) 

          Office of Policy, Planning, and Evaluation

          Office of Communication Resources

          Office of Program Management and Operations

          Division of Violence Prevention

F-62   Division of Injury Response

          Division of Unintentional Injury Prevention

          Office of Statistics and Programming

          Extramural Research and Program Office

